
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jamie Sloan [mailto:djjazsloan@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2015 9:06 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 716 
 
With growing concern about the welfare of our State, please deeply consider a NO vote on the land use 
bill. Please don't let what has happened to California (by means of over developing and over populating) 
happen to Oregon. Please vote NO ON SB 716.  
 
Thank you 
Jamie Sloan 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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